
NEM Y SERVIE GROUP 

March 3, 1989 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Station Pl-137 
Washington, D.C. 20565 

Subject: 1OCFR2I Notification 

On February 23, 1989, Basler Electric informed the Commission of 
a condition reportable under the requirements of IOCFR21. This 
notification was made with specific reference to their part 
BKI-32 power relays.  

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Commission that the 
thirty-six (36) relays supplied to us were installed in diesel 
engine generator equipment provided to TVA for the Hartsville 
Phipps Bend project. To our knowledge, of the twelve (12) diesel 
engine units originally supplied, ten (10) have been sold for 
non-nuclear service.  

A copy of this letter will be foruarded to TVA for their informa
tion and action.  

Sincerely, 

BruceSLuu 
Manager, Quality Assurance 

BCG/d fa 

Cc.: TVA 
1OCFR21 0207 
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